
“Clean drinking water  and
sanitation are essential to
the realisation of all human
rights.” - UN General Assembly
Resolution 64/292, July 2010

“The DNR doesn’t have a
policy regarding notifying
municipalities or private
well owners in the vicinity
when a CAFO violates a
permit.” - DNR spokesperson
Jim Dick, July 2017

The Coulee Region Sierra Club invites you to a public forum:

La Crosse County
Groundwater Pollution:
Where? why? What Can We Do?

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 24 at 7:00 p.m.
HOLLAND TOWN HALL
(W7937 County Road MH, Holmen)

Take Highway 53 to Holmen. Take the County Road MH exit.
Turn WEST and go about 1 mile. The Holland Town Hall is on the left.

Panelists include
* Steve Doyle State Representative 94th District

* Mike Giese La Crosse County Board
* Jen Rombalski  Director County Health Department

=   Listen. Ask. Learn. Take Action.   =

This forum is free and open to the public and is hosted by the
Coulee Region group of the John Muir Chapter of the Sierra Club.

crsierraclub@gmail.com     =     sierraclub.org/wisconsin/coulee     =     cr-sierra.blogspot.com


